VBCRG'S WEEKLY UPDATE

FOR THE WEEK OF JUNE 12

OPERATIONS

- Contract gravel continues this
week in Geneva and Bloomingdale
Townships.

- De-berming continues in Decatur
Township and will move to Arlington
Township next.

- Boom mowing continues on local
roads in South Haven and Bangor
Townships.

- Roadside mowing continues this
week. The contractor has a mower
in Geneva Township working East
and a mower in Lawrence Township.
For more information regarding
roadside mowing, please visit our
website at
vbcrec.org/vegetationmaintenance

- Ditching and drainage work
continues across the county with
projects in Keeler and South Haven
Townships.

- Patching continues county-wide.

NOTE: ALL operations are dependent on
current weather conditions, equipment
availability, and staffing and are subject to
change. For detailed information regarding
daily operations, please contact our office.

ENGINEERING

- CR 352 between CR 687 and 60th
Street in Keeler Township continues
this week with concrete work and
paint lines.

- CR 687 between 90th Avenue and
CR 342 in Keeler Township is
complete and open to all traffic.

- 26th Street between CR 358 and
66th Avenue in Antwerp Township
is complete and open to all traffic.

- 26th Street between Red Arrow
Highway and the Village of
Mattawan in Antwerp Township
continues this week with paving,
weather permitting.

- Red Arrow Highway between CR
671S and the Village of Lawrence in
Lawrence and Paw Paw Townships
starts this week with milling the
existing asphalt. The road will
remain open under the guidance of
flaggers.

- Autumn Vineyards Subdivision in
Antwerp Township begins this
week with curb and gutter work.
The subdivision will also be milled
and repaved following the
completion of the curbs and gutter.



